
 

Emirates expands offerings in Nigeria

Emirates will introduce four weekly flights to Abuja in Nigeria from 15 December 2017. The airline will also reinstate its
second daily service to Lagos. The additional flights to Lagos will be operated with Emirates' Boeing 777-300ER aircraft,
while the reinstated service to Abuja will be served by a 360-seat Boeing 777-300 in a three-class configuration. 

The new flights will also provide up to 23 tonnes of cargo capacity per flight.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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